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Minutes for January 20, 2011 

 

We had 14 members who braved the snow for the meeting, with two being new members.  

Welcome to Page Thomas and Mary Beth Miller. 

Meeting was shortened due to the weather.  Tabletop presentation was also postponed.  

Paypal was discussed as being an option to pay for membership dues. More info to follow.   

Membership dues need to be paid by April 1 2011.  They must also be paid before entering or 

voting on a competition. 

Next meeting will be February 3, 2011.  Print competition –Theme Open. 

Projected Image Winners for Jan. 20, 2011 

First Place Tyro-- Bekkie Harper,  Angeles Nasconde 

Second Place Tyro-- Kathy Smith,  The Guiding Light 

Third Place Tyro-- Joe Browning,  Heron At Sunset 

 

Second Place Advanced-- Rick Jackson,  Autumn Dream 

Third Place Advanced-- Rick Jackson,  Lover’s Leap in Autumn Light 

 

Best of Show-- Bekkie Harper,  Angeles Nasconde 

Projected image winners photos can be found on the OVCC webpage under Competition 

Galleries. http://www.ovccwv.org/index.htm 


